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CLASS NEWS  

Kynance Class—  
The children have settled well after the Christmas break. I have enjoyed meeting them, 
and getting to know them. I will be holding a parent chat on Wednesday (10th January) 
at 3.30pm, in Kynance class. I look forward to meeting you then.  
Next week we will look at New Year’s resolutions- what we are good at and what we 
would like to get better at. We will look at number- comparing amounts by counting 
them and ordering them. 
 
Gwithian Class—  
A huge welcome back! I hope you had a wonderful well-rested, much-needed break. It 
has been great to see the children again and we are excited to start spring term. Next 
week we will be reciting our new story - Whatever Next. We will be looking at using 
conjunctions to extend our writing. In Maths, we are continuing to look at subtraction 
and fact families. In Science, we are going to discover what we know about weather 
systems already and in Topic, we are beginning our research on Neil Armstrong  

 
Sennen Class—  
Next week in Sennen Class we are going to be having a Non-Fiction week on Instruction 
Writing. We will learn how to make a jam sandwich and then innovate these instructions to 
make our own sandwiches (which we will make on Friday - yum!) In Maths next week we are 
having a week on Time. In Science we will be investigating whether bricks are absorbent or not 
and in Topic we will be thinking about what we want to find out about The Great Fire of 
London. We also have a class trip to Truro Fire Station to find out more about fire engines and 
the modern day fire service.  
 
Fistral Class—  
In Fistral next week we will be continuing to analysing and create humorous poems in Literacy. 

During maths, we will be focussing on fractions. In science, we will be investigating how 

magnets are used. During topic we will be investigating Viking beliefs. 

 
Pentire Class—  
This term Pentire will be covering the topic on coasts.  Within Literacy, we will be learning the 
story by Michael Morpurgo titled' the wreck of the Zanzibar.'  In numeracy we will be starting 
our learning focus on using addition and subtraction to problem solve.  In Topic work, we will 
be starting our unit on coasts and we will be exploring about the varied coastlines in the U.K. In 
science we will be finding out about states of matter with a focus on gases next week.   P.E will 
be on Fridays this term.  Please remember your P.E kit  
 
Marazion Class—  
 In English next week, Marazion will begin to identify and discuss the features of short 
narratives. They will focus on developing a character and setting using descriptive 
language. During maths next week, Marazion will add and subtract fractions with 
different denominations and mixed numbers. In science, we will be investigating light. 
The children will explain that light travels in straight lines and how we are able to see.  
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OUTSTANDING 

WORKERS 

Kynance 

Tommy Russon 

For settling in with his new 

teacher. 

 

Gwithian 

Max for always challenging 

himself and taking pride in 

his work at all times.  

 

Sennen 

Catelynn for coming back to 

school with an outstanding 

attitude to learning.  

 

Fistral 

Kayla- For her brilliant atti-

tude for learning this week.  

 

Pentire 

Caisie - For her fantastic 

enthusiasm when learning 

about Roman Numerals.  

 

Marazion 

William for his positive atti-

tude towards school in gen-

eral and his improved resili-

ence. Well done!   

 



 

 

 

Hello from Miss Saunders 

I am really excited to be the new School Secretary. 

The welcome I have received from pupils, the 

amazing staff and best wishes from parents has 

been overwhelming.  

Please bare with me whilst I settle in to the role! 

 

DIARY DATES 

January  

15th                 After school clubs start.  

February      

9th        Last Day of Term                    Half term 12-16 February  

19th                 Back to school following half term 

March 

30th                 Break up for Easter                Easter holiday 30 March -13 April  

April  

16th                 Back to school after Easter break 

 

 

WEEK COMMENCING 8 January - WEEK 1 OF THE MENU WILL BE SERVED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARKING AT TLA 

Thank you to all those who have adhered to 

our parking policy. The car park is now a much 

calmer and safer environment for everyone. If 

there is no parking along Albany Road can you 

park along Malabar Road for the safety of our 

children. Could we please ensure that when 

doing the school run we are courteous to each 

other and refrain from using inappropriate  

language. 


